
To whom this may concern, 
 
I am TOTALLY AGAINST this (978-1) and any similar proposed legislation.  Why turn HONEST and LAW 
ABIDING  
CITIZENS into CRIMINALS?  Truly, what is the point other than CONTROL!  This won’t even touch 
REAL criminals because CRIMINALS DON’T PAY ATTENTION TO LAW!!!   
 
STOP IT and STOP IT NOW!  Quit WASTING our tax payer money.  Quit WASTING our valuable time. 
 
I know HUNDREDS of people that this legislation will hurt and these people aren’t CRIMINALS…now 
anyway.  However, if you people pass these IGNORANT and UNTHOUGHTFUL, FOOLISH ideas into 
law, you’ll have professionals of all walks of life turned into ‘OVERNIGHT’ CRIMINALS while those who 
would hurt others will not even be hindered-in the least. 
 
STOP TRYING TO MAKE HONEST OREGON CITIZENS INTO CRIMINALS!  You people have been 
elected to HELP our State and to represent THE PEOPLE, not your own SELFISH agendas. 
 

STOP this foolishness.  STOP hiding 

behind these COMPLETE LIES! 

 

We NEED LOVE and EDUCATION. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric Simpson 
2741 Takelma Way  
Ashland, OR 97520   
Simpsonej3@gmail.com   

541-973-5497  
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